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July 13, 2011

To The Honorable

The Committee on Finance
and Personnel

Common Council

City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:
Re: Common Council File 101246

DER-Labor Relations Division proposes changes to retirement benefits for employees
represented by the Association of Law Enforcement Personnel, Local #218, I.U.P.A, AFL-CIO,
(ALEASP). One of the proposed changes includes eliminating the sunset provision on pension
credit for military service for ALEASP-represented employees who retire on or after January 1,
2007 the second proposed change includes requiring newly hired employees to contribute the
5.5% employee contribution to the Employees Retirement System.

A Fiscal Note relating the cost of the proposed changes is affixed hereto.
In view of the foregoing, it is recommended that this ordinance be approved.

Sincerely,

W -

M Hamblin
Labor Negotiator
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Ce: Chief Edward Flynn
Valarie Williams
Dan Thomas
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